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We are so thankful for the gifts that 2023
brought!

And we want to share them with you, so that you may see the impact God
has made all throughout Denver, as well as offer you a way to continue
and increase the work of His hands!
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More than 50 youth accepted Christ
on Campus Life trips!
Remodeling a space in Aurora
to open our new youth center, ACO House!
Freeway Ford donated a van to be used to
transport youth to and from programming!

Volunteers facilitated baptisms for
22 system-involved youth!

Adding new staff to increase
our impact!

We are working on expansion efforts to increase our numbers in
2024. We have a generous donor that is playing a huge part in
furthering our reach by providing matching gifts to new monthly
donations set up this month.

Yes, you read that right! For the remainder of the month of
December, there will be a dollar for dollar MATCH for any new or
increased MONTHLY DONATIONS up to $3,000. We are still
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To set up a monthly donation, go here:

DONATE

We are incredibly grateful for the depth of relationships made
2023, and we are excited to see what is in store in 2024!

We look forward in eager anticipation and pray God will use YFC to
build transformative relationships with MORE YOUTH, and make
a GREATER IMPACT.
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